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	A Consultation on School Funding Reform: Proposals for a Fairer System

On the 19th of July the Secretary of State launched second part of our consultation on school funding reform. The consultation document sets out proposals for the mechanics of a new funding system, the contents of a new national formula and future funding arrangements for the Pupil Premium, early years provision and High Cost Pupils. It also clarifies the responsibilities of local authorities, schools and Academies in relation to central services.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact:

Juliet Yates on: Telephone 020 7340 8313 
email juliet.yates@education.gsi.gov.uk  or

Ian McVicar on: Telephone 020 7340 7980 
e-mail: ian.mcvicar@education.gsi.gov.uk


	
	Contact Details

	
	If your enquiry is related to the DfE e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@education.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 0370 000 2288.

	1
	Background and Context

	1.1
	On 13 April the Department for Education published a consultation on the rationale and principles for reforming the school funding system. The consultation ran for 6 weeks, until 25th May. It was the first stage in consulting on potential reforms to the funding system - it was primarily concerned with high level objectives and aims for reform and did not set out detailed proposals or solutions.  

On 19 July we launched the second part of our consultation on school funding reform, which lasts until 11 October. The consultation document sets out proposals for the mechanics of a new funding system, the contents of a new national formula and future funding arrangements for the Pupil Premium, early years provision and High Cost Pupils. It also clarifies the responsibilities of local authorities, schools and Academies in relation to central services.

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.education.gov.uk/consultations 

by emailing schoolfunding.consultation@education.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Consultation Unit, Area 1C, Castle View House, East Lane, Runcorn, Cheshire, WA7 2GJ.

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Education e-consultation website at: 
http://www.education.gov.uk/consultations 

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the Department for Education website in late autumn 2011.


